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Chairman, SAT-BAG

Attached is a letter sent to the Chairman of Study Group 1 concerning the SAT-BAG Action Plan.
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19 November 2001

	Ref:
	0100(SSD)/0.2699/01

	Contact:
	Roger N. Smith, Head, SSD

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5311

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5785

	E-Mail:
	Roger.smith@itu.int





	Mr. R. MAYHER
Chairman, Study Group 1
SMILE Associates
168 Cardamon Drive
Edgewater MD 21037
United States




	Subject

	Satellite Backlog Action Group (SAT-BAG): Action Plan


Dear Mr. Mayher,

You are no doubt aware that through Decision 1182, Council 2001 established a group to address the backlog in satellite filings in the Radiocommunication Bureau (BR), the Satellite Backlog Action Group (SAT-BAG). This group met for the first time on 1-2 October 2001 in Geneva and the report is available in Document SATBAG-01/13 which is found at the ITU-R SATBAG Website: http://web.itu.ch/ITU-R/conferences/satbag/index.html
At this meeting, as directed by the Council, the Group produced an Action Plan, which is attached to this liaison statement (Document SATBAG-01/14).

The SAT-BAG Action Plan lists the factors identified as contributing to the backlog and for each factor identified prescribes specific action points for the ITU entities considered responsible for discharging the actions. A contact person is also shown whose task is to report back to SAT-BAG on progress or otherwise on these actions.

It is recognized that your group and others can only respond to input contributions, however you can play a significant role in encouraging and progressing such contributions. I should therefore be grateful if you could indicate how you consider that the actions identified can be best taken forward and discharged in a timely manner within the group. I am aware for example that certain actions are already underway in some groups via Working parties.

You will see that, at this stage, the deliverables and their timescales are not shown in the Action Plan. Your views on this aspect would be gratefully received.

The nominated contacts for each action item are charged with reporting progress thereon by 31 December 2001, and also to report to the next SAT-BAG meeting scheduled for 
4-6 March 2002. At the March 2002 meeting, we will prepare an Interim Report to Council-02 on progress in dealing with the backlog in satellite filings.

I hope that I can rely on your group to carry out the necessary work to address the action items listed in order that we can have an interim report to Council-02 in April 2002 that indicates positive progress towards achieving real improvements.

I am happy to discuss any related matters with you at any time.

The collective objective of SAT-BAG is to seek to ensure that proposals to reduce and eliminate the backlog are put in hand by WRC-03. This will not be possible without the cooperation of all relevant entities in the ITU.

Yours sincerely,



Keith Whittingham
Chairman, Council SAT-BAG












Annex: Document SATBAG-01/14
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